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FUEL CARD MISUSE 
October 21, 2016 

CASE OIG-I-2016-529 
 

We initiated an investigation into allegations that an Amtrak Engineering and Traction 
Lineman was misusing a government fleet fuel card assigned to an Amtrak-leased 
vehicle to purchase fuel for his personal vehicles. The investigation disclosed that 
between April 29, 2015 and November 3, 2015, the employee used the fuel card to 
purchase fuel for two of his personal vehicles. The approximate loss associated with 
alleged misuse of the fleet card is $5,776. On November 3, 2015, the employee retired 
and is ineligible for rehire. On April 26, 2016, the employee was issued a summons to 
appear at the Anne Arundel County, Maryland court for theft charges. Further judicial 
proceedings are pending. 

 


